
 
 

Allison Brown 
Superintendent of Schools 

May 21, 2025 
  
Dear Roslyn Families, 
 
Thank you so much for supporting the 2025–2026 Roslyn School District budget, which 
was approved by the community last night. Voters also passed Proposition 2, the 
2025–2026 budget for the Bryant Library, and Proposition 3, authorizing the district to 
purchase school buses and vans.​
​
Congratulations to Alison Gilbert and Robert Koonin on their re-election to the Roslyn 
Board of Education. I look forward to working alongside all the Trustees in the year 
ahead. 

Roslyn continues to be a destination for families because of the outstanding educational 
opportunities we provide. I’m deeply grateful to our community for approving a budget 
that ensures every student has the resources they need to succeed. 

On behalf of the Roslyn Board of Education, thank you for your continued support of 
our students and programs. Together with our dedicated faculty, staff, and administrative 
team, I’m excited to carry our tradition of academic excellence into the new school year. 

Sincerely,  

Allison Brown 
Superintendent of Schools 

 


